
From: City of Hamilton <hello@hamilton.ca>  
Sent: April 25, 2024 4:18 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Webform submission from: Request to Speak to a Committee of Council 

Submitted on Thu, 04/25/2024 - 16:18 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Committee Requested 

Committee 
Public Health Committee 

Will you be delegating in-person or virtually? 
In-person 

Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? 
No 

Requestor Information 

Requestor Information 
Donna Hartlen 
GBS/CIDP Foundation of Canada 
3100 Garden Street 
PO Box 80060 RPO Rossland Garden 
Whitby, ON. L1R 0H1 
dhartlen@gbscidp.ca 

Preferred Pronoun 
she/her 

Reason(s) for delegation request 
We are a national patient organization representing GBS, CIDP, and MMN patients who are recipients of 
the plasma-derived product, Immunoglobulin. We would like to present our perspective regarding the 
Public Health Committee's April 29th motion to make Hamilton a 'Paid-Plasma Free Zone'. 

Will you be requesting funds from the City? 
No 

Will you be submitting a formal presentation? 
No 

6.1(e)




